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Our term has been full of new experiences and 
learning about our world!

After Easter, we learned about 
farmers and cowboys/girls.  Yee-hah!  
We continued with our job theme and 
focused on people in our neighborhood.  
The Yellow Group had a restaurant full 
of chefs chopping and mixing rice, 
vegetables, beans, and noodles. 

We even did the 
dishes afterwards!

Then we had a Crazy Hair 
Day with quite a few 
never-before-seen styles.

We ended with a car wash and 
everyone in their swimsuits, which 
made it more fun to splash around!
Our next topic was transportation.  
Mr. Det, one of the guards, 
showed us how to repair a bicycle.

We also learned about 
some transport specific 
to Vietnam and went on 
a cyclo ride!  In the 
compound we saw 
builders and big trucks!

Then we learned about sailboats and how the 
wind makes them move.  We sang the Beatles’ 
“Yellow Submarine” song—now a popular 
request—and made our oceans with kelp, 
submarines, fish and hair gel! 

Ms. 
Trang
helped, 
too!

Chez Hai

Ms. Jasmin’s creation!

Amy in 3D

Mr. Nghia was so 
friendly!



We learned about airplanes and weather and then about 
space and nighttime.  We will be ending on the theme of 
clothes.  Even Ms. Katy has learned new things; she has 
just been certified to teach children’s yoga.

Term 3 has also been 
full of celebrations, 
such as Mother’s Day!  
We’ve also had 
several birthdays: 
Hai has turned 2, 
Hugo has turned 3, 
and Ms. Katy has 
also…gotten older. 

Some children will 
be moving up to the 
Big Kids: Kelvin, 
Matteo, and Amy 
will go to the Red 
Group together. 

We’ve welcomed a new member 
to our class, Adyanth, from 
India.

Adyanth

Sometimes books are for reading.  
Sometimes they make good shells    

for turtles!
We will be having our 
end of the year party 
on Wednesday, June 
20th.  Come join us here 
at Thao Dien for Circle 
Time and then for an 
outdoor fair with face 
painting and games!

We liked drawing in 
the shaving foam!

Tea time with Eliot.

Then we will say goodbye to some of our friends.  Kali, Kieran, and Myra will be going to 
different schools.  Hugo, Stijn, and Niels will be moving to different countries.  

Have a great summer and enjoy the rest of our school year!  Until next time, Ms. Katy, 
Ms. Jasmin, Ms. Trang, and Ms. Nhien

Deputy Kelvin 
stops speeders.


